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Senator Bonacic Attends Legoland Open House in Goshen
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(Middletown, NY)-Senator John J. Bonacic (R/C/I-Mt. Hope) joined local community members

and representatives from Legoland at an informational open house, yesterday, to discuss the

proposed construction of a Legoland park in the Town of Goshen. The open house took place

at Palacio Conference Center in Goshen. Legoland is proposing to build a park in the Town of

Goshen, and this open house was a way for representatives from the company to meet with

members of the community, answer their questions, and discuss potential job opportunities.

Currently, Legoland operates parks in California and Florida, as well Dubai, Germany,

Denmark, Malaysia and the U.K.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/john-j-bonacic/landing

